Teacher Script for Students in U.S. Government Class

Students, there is a professor at UCLA who is studying what high school seniors enrolled in U.S. government classes learn during the period leading up to the general election of November 2012. Professor John Rogers is interested in your understanding of politics and political participation and he would like this class to participate in a survey. 

A few weeks ago I asked if you would be willing to participate in this study and many of you took a multiple choice survey. Now, Professor Rogers would like you to take another survey. The survey is confidential.  Professor Rogers will not know the names of any of the survey respondents.  

The survey includes questions about government, the election, and political participation. It should take about 15 minutes. The survey questions may help you reflect on issues related to our government class. You can choose whether or not to take the survey. Your participation in the survey will not affect your grade in this class in any way. 
Professor Rogers hopes that the survey will provide information that can help social studies teachers teach in more powerful ways. 
Does anyone have any questions? 
I am now going to distribute the survey. If you choose to participate, please fill out the survey. If you choose not to participate, you should not fill out the survey. 
